"Llewellyn, Joseph" <joseph_llewellyn@nps.gov>

From:

"Llewellyn, Joseph" <joseph_llewellyn@nps.gov>

Sent:

Thu Nov 03 2016 13:22:46 GMT-0600 (MDT)

To:

Peter Dederich peter_dederich@nps.gov>

Subject:

Re: [E] Re: Yosemite National Park- Verizon Wireless Proposal(s)

Peter

This is in the Pre-Application phase which calls for preliminary meetings with the applicant. I will distribute the 4 site conceptual proposals to key staff for an initial vetting and input. I intend to inform Verizon they are in a pre-application phase. In the Initial Contact guidance it directs that the Supt. may discuss potential sites with the applicant for park vetting. After internal vetting we'll meet with Verizon to discuss. I see issues, a long compliance process, and a long appraisal process. The compliance process will be just an lengthy as the appraisal process once, and if, we proceed..

They did include the SF 299 without payment of the application fee, without advance pre-application consultation or vetting. I told them an application at this time was premature. There are other missing requirements for an accepted application. I will inform them the application is not valid and we are in the pre-application phase. You are correct they are trying to push this forward and I am not rushing to give them priority over the existing telecom workload.

Joe Llewellyn Land and Realty Officer Land Resources Program Yosemite National Park 9039 Village Drive PO Box 577 Yosemite, CA 95389

209-372-8771 direct 209-372-0459 office phone 209-216-6693 mobile

"Llewellyn, Joseph" <joseph_llewellyn@nps.gov>

From:

"Llewellyn, Joseph" <joseph_llewellyn@nps.gov>

Sent:

Mon Nov 07 2016 09:47:11 GMT-0700 (MST)

To:

CC:

(david_thorpe@nps.gov)" <david_thorpe@nps.gov>

Subject:

Re: [E] Re: Yosemite National Park- Verizon Wireless Proposal(s)

(b) (6)

The park will have an internal meeting on December 1 of managers and stakeholders to review and discuss Verizon's latest proposal to the the park. After this meeting I will be in touch with you to provide feedback and discuss next steps.

Thank you.

Joe Llewellyn Land and Realty Officer Land Resources Program Yosemite National Park 9039 Village Drive PO Box 577 Yosemite, CA 95389

209-372-8771 direct